
 

 

 

 

CSL/SE-22/2020-21       9th September, 2020 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code : 501833  

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Sub:  Resignation of Director in Wholly Owned Subsidiary – Chowgule Steamships 

Overseas Limited 

    

This is to inform you that, Mr. Sanjiv Shah has resigned as director from Chowgule 

Steamships Overseas Limited, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company with effect from 

8th September, 2020. 

 

You are requested to take the same on your record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours truly, 

 

For CHOWGULE STEAMSHIPS LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

DARSHAN KAREKAR 

COMPANY SECRETARY 

 

 

 

 


